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Greetings from the Jordan’s, 
Since our last prayer letter we have been busy getting dental work done as well as setting up our 
weekly Bible Studies in the Homes that house the homeless that need to hear and be taught the 
Word of God. Since our last letter we have added 3 more homes in which one is ladies.  This 
has been a blessing to Linda and I to minister to them on a weekly basic and see just how they 
love and appreciate the Word of God being taught to them when NO ONE ELSE would come 
and teach them.  They are waiting on us to arrive every week with smiles on their faces and joy to 
hear what the Word of God has for them that day.  This brings joy to our hearts, and I’m sure it 
brings joy to the Lord also. We are so thankful that we are not told what to preach or when we 
must go, but we have FULL LIBERTY to teach directly from the Word of God and us only the 
KJV.  We are not affiliated with any organization, but have complete liberty to teach and preach 
the Word of God.  We praise the Lord for this open door to be used by the Lord to do HIS 
PERFECT WILL in this ministry HE has given us.  We know that each soul that has been and 
will be saved our supporting Churches will also have a great part in this ministry for the glory of 
God!!! 
 
We hear from the dear Church family in Italy quite often and praise the Lord the Church is 
continuing to see new faces coming to services and Bro. Rice and family finally got their 
Permesso di Soggiorno (permission to minister in Italy from the Italian government) which is an 
answer to many prayers. 
 
We want to personally thank Pastor Keith Smith and the Pine Bluff Baptist Church for the 
Retirement Celebration they gave Linda and I last month when we went to report and share what 
the Lord has done in the ministry over the past few years and to share the new ministry the Lord 
has opened for us now.  We were also had the privilege to report to Pastor Bruce Smith and 
New Hope Baptist Church. 
 
While sharing the ministry with Bynum Baptist Church the Lord bless in the service and a 13 
year old young man named Trevor Ellis came forward in the invitation and accepted Christ as his 
personal Saviour.  Please keep Trevor in your prayers as he grows in the Lord and seeks to 
please the Saviour with his new life in Christ. 
 
We trust each of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving, thanking God for all your blessings!! 
 
In Christ, 
The Jordan’s  
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